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Date confirmed for 2026 MotoGP at the Sachsenring – Tickets go on 
sale on Sunday 
 

• Advance ticket sales for 2026 begin at 16:00 on Sunday, online and at the Sachsenring 
• Prices unchanged: Enjoy MotoGP at the German Grand Prix for as little as € 39 

 
Hohenstein-Ernstthal. 364 days of motorcycle Grand Prix anticipation: The date for the 2026 Liqui Moly 
Motorcycle Grand Prix of Germany has been confirmed. Next year, the pinnacle of motorcycle racing 
will visit the Sachsenring from 10th to 12th July. Tickets for 2026 go on sale immediately after the finish 
of this year’s Grand Prix, at 16:00 on Sunday 13th July, and can be purchased online at adac.de/motogp 
and at the ticket offices at the Sachsenring, which are located at the main entrance and on 
Goldbachstraße. For the first time, all tickets will be available in a solid plastic format as soon as they 
go on sale. 
 
“The Liqui Moly Motorcycle Grand Prix of Germany at the Sachsenring is an unparalleled sporting 
event. Fans bring the Grand Prix to life, which is why we are pleased to be able to keep ticket prices the 
same for 2026,” says ADAC Sport President Dr. Gerd Ennser.  
 
Stable prices mean fans will still be able to enjoy MotoGP live at the Sachsenring for as little as € 39. 
Admission to the standing areas is free for under 14s when accompanied by an adult. One great 
feature is the child’s ticket with integrated emergency contact function, which is available for just € 5. 
The “Friday-for-all” ticket gives visitors on the Friday access to all standing areas and all available 
grandstand seats. Fans aged under 14 receive a 50% discount on tickets for grandstands T2, T4, T6 and 
T7 when purchased in advance.  
 
The Premium Ticket offers an even more exclusive MotoGP experience: as well as extensive catering 
on both race days, Premium Ticket holders also have access to the paddock. The limited-edition Pit 
Lane Rooftop Ticket can be booked as an option with all Platinum Tickets and allows spectators to 
follow the action in the pit lane up close and personal all weekend. 
 
Campers are also well catered for again, with a number of attractive options: areas will again be set up 
for mobile homes at the Sachsenring Camping Village behind grandstand T13, and the camper site at 
car park P10 on Goldbachstraße. 
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